
To support the Christmas Fayre this year,  

St James’ Primary will be having a  

come as you please day! 

If possible donaƟons of chocolate, sweets, drinks and  

unwanted/unused giŌ sets to use for the tombola would be 

greatly appreciated, but is not a requirement to parƟcipate. 

 
DonaƟons can be made all week in school to the office or  

children can take into class. 

Friday 14th October 2022 


